Son, Joshua L. - PDR

From: charles woodson <candylandmusic@earthlink.net>

Sent: Saturday, March 3, 2018 12:02 AM

To: Son, Joshua L. - PDR

Cc: Agelasto, Parker C. - City Council; ccrump@historicrichmond.com
Subject: Opposition to Checkers House alterations in Monroe Park.

Dear Mr Son

| would like to express my opposition to the alterations to the 1939 built Checkers house as proposed in the Final
Location, Character and Extent review, UDC File number 2018-14 that is on the UDC agenda for Thursday, March 8,
2018. The window changes would irreparably damage the historic character of the Checkers House as they are
inappropriate for the architecture. | am also opposed to any interior wall removal.

May | also note that the gutters have been removed from the Checkers House and should be replaced. | am
unaware of any approved plan to remove the gutters. They protect the historic building's foundation.

Please forward my concerns to the UDC members.
Thank you,

C. Todd Woodson
Richmond Va 23220



Son, Joshua L. - PDR

From: Scott Burger <scottburger@mac.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 7, 2018 6:58 PM
To: Son, Joshua L. - PDR

Subject: Checkers House proposal

To whom it may concern,

I am opposed to the window replacements in the Checkers House as proposed by the Monroe Park Conservancy
because they are inappropriate for the architecture of the building.

Sincerely,

Scott Burger

612 S. Laurel Street
Richmond, VA 23220
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